
 
 
Date:  2/5/2021 
 
To:      State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
 
From:  State Procurement Office 
 
Re:     SP 006 Document Standard 
  
Effective February 4th, 2021, Standard Procedure 006 Document Standard (SP 006), addressing the 
standard naming convention for solicitation and contract files, has been updated. The newly signed PDF can 
be found here:  
 
https://spointra.az.gov/resources/standard-procedures 
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